
Doll, Laura 
11/25/2013 1:08:58 PM 
Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); 
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting with General Hagan 

Aaron 

Redacted 
Redacted 

General Hagan spoke with|Redacted of PG&E (Manager, Damage Prevention) last 
week in New Orleans and they agreed to talk further about natural gas dig-in issues. 

Can you find a time the first week of December that works for General Hagan? I am copying 
Liza Malashenko as she may also want to be part of this discussion or she may want to 
designate someone. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0268731 
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mobile: 415.828.3739 
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